
Hi Guys - Hope you had a good Christmas and all that... 
 
You may have read the previous email about the rare visit of Brian Stevens to 
the UK over the Christmas period. 
 
I have just had an email from Diana to say that Brian is (provisionally) 
planning to come up to the bar on Tuesday to meet with me for a beer and a 
chat (I will put him up for the night here, so he can relax...) 
 
I know a few people have said they would like to meet him while he is in the 
UK, so this could be an ideal opportunity for those who are not too distant to 
do so. 
 
I have spoken to some of you, but it would be good if we can get a group of 
the old Sportair folks together for a sort of surprise meeting with him - a kind 
of mini Sportair reunion.   
 
Not sure of the times yet of course, but likely to be evening I would guess. If 
you think you will be able to make it, please email me back and I will liase with 
you regarding timings and confirm the date once Brian comes back to me... 
 
best regards and a Happy New Year to everyone. 
 
John Willis 
 
 


